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Dear Mr. White: 

We are citizens and residents of Los Angeles in the Mt. Washington neighborhood, and have lived in Los 
Angeles 
for 20 years and 30 years, respectively. 

We are pleased to SUPPORT the measure to allow a small increase in number of companion animal cats and 
dogs per household -
the total recommended being 5 cats and 5 dogs. We encourage the entire City Council and officers to support 
the measure also. 

This measure will benefit the city, animals, and citizenry alike. The city will see an increase in dog licensing 
revenue. The shelters 
will see a decrease in their now sadly overwhelming numbers. Households will enjoy the benefits of animal 
companionship. 
The animals will, of course, really enjoy halhng homes. 

Other municipalities in California have higher pet limits -or no limits - and have experienced no adverse effects. 

Thank you for adding our comments to the record. 

Karen Pedersen and Hugh King 
954 Elyria Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90065 
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